
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON INCREASED OR NEW FEES 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City of Cambridge proposes to establish a new 

fee for water service for true ¾ inch service with a multiplier.  This fee is proposed to be 

1.3 times the base rate.  For more information, please contact Cambridge City Hall at 

208-257-3318 or cityclerk@cambridge.id.gov. 

 

All citizens are invited to attend a public hearing on the proposed creation of fee on June 

10, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. at Cambridge City Hall 80 S Superior Street Cambridge, Idaho.  

The purpose of the hearing is to take public testimony regarding the new fee and to 

explain the reasons for the new fee.  City Hall is accessible to persons with disabilities.  

Any person needing special accommodations to participate in the public hearing should 

contact City Clerk Sandra McKee at 208-257-3318 or 208-257-3538 at least 24 hours 

prior to the hearing. 


